
March 14, 2024 

Hello f rom Holl i  

Local 2209 
KOMET TICKETS 

Does your department have a 2024 goal to get involved 
with a community outreach event?  One of the easiest op-
portunities to meet that goal is through involvement with 

the nationwide Great American Cleanup program on Saturday, May 4th  . On this day 

throughout the city of Fort Wayne and across America, volunteers will be working on 
beautification projects including picking up trash and debris from rivers banks, parks, and 
roadsides.   

To help with this event, we are soliciting volunteers from the Fort Wayne Assembly plant 
to clean up the grounds around the plant.  Friends, family, and kids are welcome to par-
ticipate as well.  
If you would like to volunteer for this event, please email taylor.lyon@gm.com with your T
-shirt size.  Those that respond by March 28th  will be guaranteed a free T-shirt! 

We will meet at the flag pole in the visitor’s parking lot at 8 a.m.  Everyone will be pro-

vided garbage bags, gloves, and T-shirts if they respond by the date above.  After the 
work is done, volunteers have the option to celebrate with food, drinks, prizes, and live 
entertainment at Headwaters West from 11:30 a.m. to 2 p.m.   

MARCH MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

Saturday, March 16th, 11:00AM 

We have a very limited number of Komet tickets available at the hall.  There are a few home 

games left on the schedule.  Princess Night is Saturday, March 30th. Kid’s seats are free at this 

game! Orange Out Night is Saturday, April 6th.  If you are interested, please email                 

signup@uaw2209.org . Please include your name and telephone number.   

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

GREAT AMERICAN CLEAN-UP 

mailto:taylor.lyon@gm.com


In Solidarity, 

VETERANS NATIONAL MEMORIL SHRINE AND MUSEUM 

In recognition of Women’s History Month, The Veterans National Memorial Shrine and   

Museum welcomes all Women Veterans and their families to be honored and recognized 

for their selfless contributions while defending and serving our country. 

This special ceremony will be held on the museum grounds on Saturday, March 23rd, 

1:00PM-2:00PM, in the Event Center next to the new W. Paul Wolf War History Museum.  

This celebratory event will be hosted by Wendy W. Davis, and will include guest speakers, 

Elyse Hardin, Sgt, US Marine Corps, Phyllis Neumann, Sgt, US Air Force and Joanna Finch,    

E-4, US Army. 

An opportunity to share stories and fellowship is encouraged following the program.  In   

addition to Saturday’s event, the War History Museum features an expansive display     

highlighting the contributions of women in the military throughout history.  It will be on  

display all month long. 

VETERANS COMMITTEE VOLUNTARY DONATION 

I would like to give a HUGE THANK YOU to Local 2209 Members and 

the FWA Management team for contributing to the annual Veterans 

Committee voluntary donation!!! Thanks to all of you and your gen-

erosity, the Veterans Committee collected over $5,600!!! Monies 

donated for this collection will be used to help area organizations 

meet the needs of our Veterans.   

Thank you again for your continual support of our Veterans! 


